
Hello Holy Cross School, 
 

We are thrilled to invite you to the First Annual SBDHS STEM Symposium, hosted by the 
Grade 9 and 10 science teachers, on Tuesday, April 15th, from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM. This 
exciting event will showcase the impressive STEM knowledge and creativity of our Grade 9 

and 10 students. 
 

Grade 9 Students will be presenting their projects in the gym and science lab, where they 
will share their scientific discoveries and experiments. 

 
Grade 10 Students will be displaying their science-themed escape rooms throughout the 

school, in various classrooms. Throughout the course, students collaborated to design and 
build these immersive escape rooms, incorporating scientific principles, teamwork, and 

critical thinking. 
 

This event is open to all ages - many of the escape rooms were designed with 
elementary/middle school students in mind. 

 
Viewer’s Choice Award: Both Grade 9 and Grade 10 projects will have a Viewer’s Choice 

Award. Be sure to cast your vote for your favorite Grade 9 project and Grade 10 escape 
room! 

We can’t wait to see you there and celebrate the amazing achievements of our students!  
 


